COMMUNICATION C9
ITEM NO. 3

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

September 14, 2021

From: vinder gill

Sent: Wednesday, September 08, 2021 1:34 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Woodbridge Park Limited File #0P.21.012 & Z.21.019

Hello,

| am the current townhouse owner where this building 25 is being imposed. | am very against this building as this area is
already very congested and for some of the existing townhouse units the sun is going to be blocked. We also already
have so much crime here. The roads are already very small on the existing townhouse complex and parking is a big issue
there already. There should already be big parking lot which was never considered when the townhouse project was
built.

Would really appreciate it if this permit that was submitted by Woodbridge Park Limited for a 25 storey building can be
stopped. All residents here are very upset by this.

Thank you
Raj Gill
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